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Investigation work at Tichborne from 
Wednesday 12 February 

 
February 2025 

  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wiradjuri people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is carrying out 
investigation work at Tichborne for the 
proposed grade separation and level 
crossing removal on the Newell 
Highway.  

What work are we doing?  
We will be carrying out investigation work which 
includes: 
• ground survey 

• locating existing underground services 

• geotechnical investigations 
• Aboriginal cultural heritage survey  

• biodiversity surveys. 
 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working on the Newell Highway at 
Tichborne, as well as Millers Lane and some 
private properties in area. We have contacted all 
private property owners directly.  
Work will commence from Wednesday 12 
February and will continue for up to 3 months, 
weather permitting. 
Our working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday.  
We have included a map on the next page to 
show our work area.  
 
 

 
What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  
• reduced speed limits  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
This includes: 
• reducing our noise as much as possible 

• turning off machinery when not in use 

• implementing traffic changes to ensure the 
work area is safe. 
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Location of work area  

 

 
 
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499 
 

 

 

Western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Level 1, 51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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